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 Jonathan Evans OBJ2016/6194/P 21/12/2016  15:26:35 Dear Sirs

I am a long-standing patient of the clinic and write these comments in objection to the above 

application for planning permission.

I am a nervous patient and have been regularly using this practice for treatment for over 7 years.

The design of the practice and especially the skylight above the chair when I am treated makes the 

experience less terrifying and a positive one.

I find it hard to access a practice locally and especially one that is open evenings and on Saturdays for 

treatment. When I also need advance treatments (e.g. periodontal), they have a large in-house team so I 

do not need to go anywhere else. 

They also provide community events for everyone such as cancer screening on oral cancer day which I 

have found beneficial.

After looking at plans the relocation to the basement would be dingy and as an anxious patient this 

would be concerning. Also, having to go through the communal reception area would be cumbersome 

before reaching the clinic and make access harder. Most importantly I would be without a healthcare 

provider for a period of time if the plans were given the go ahead and I am not sure that being treated in 

a basement is beneficial for an anxious patient.

I strongly object to the application for planning permission as a patient and as a local community 

resident.

Should you require any further information about this objection, please do let me know.

Yours faithfully

Jonathan Evans

Apt. 305

9A Clerkenwell 

Road

London

EC1M 5PW
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 John Burton OBJ2016/6194/P 21/12/2016  21:48:42 I am a customer of the current dentist and object to the proposals.

Moving the D1 unit to the basement will be detrimental to that type of business as the current ground 

floor location works very well in relation to customers arriving, waiting and being treated.  The 3 

treatment rooms with skylights work really well for customers as it is very calming to be able to look at 

the sky when dental work is underway.  

The plans for the basement area include a skylight which is welcome but that is at the far end of the 

building and is angled so that overall it will not be easy to incorporate that into treatment rooms where 

a range of equipment needs to be fitted.  It does not look like it will be easy to get the treatment chairs 

to align with the skylight.

Another point is that the current D1 use presents a very active frontage to the street, the movement of 

customers in and out, the reception staff activity and the full glazed facade all contribute positively and 

strongly to the vitality of the street.  

I also have doubts about a shared reception for the whole building.  What do the architects mean when 

they say it will be permanently staffed?  Is that 9-5 Monday to Friday?  What happens when the 

operations in the building run outside those hours? For the D1 activity it means they are not in control 

of their entry door which is a vital part of their operation, in addition to which there may be patients 

who do not wish to arrive at one reception for the whole building but wish to access the dentist direct 

(confidence issues or confidentiality issues are rrelevant here).

So my belief is that this application if given permission would be detrimental to the running of the D1 

business for the reasons outlined above.

17 Barry Avenue

London

N15 6AD

 dr mas hobbi OBJ2016/6194/P 21/12/2016  17:27:12 Dear Mr McClue

Having natural light in the surgery is a very important matter in my line of work as

a dentist. 

In cases of shade taking for Crowns, fillings or other restorations its paramount

that there is natural light in the room for accurate results. I do also believe that

having natural light in the surgery is quite important for wellbeing of both

clinicians and patients. 

Yours faithfully 

Dr M. Hobbi BDS

14 Ornan Road

London

NW3 4PX
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 Thomas 

Heatherwick

COMMNT2016/6194/P 20/12/2016  17:31:03 For many years now I have been a patient at Dr Minesh Talati’s Dental Surgery and in my belief it 

would be hugely detrimental if the planning application is granted, which will take away the daylight 

that is so important to the wellbeing of patients. Also, I have a son with Asperger Syndrome who was 

initially terrified of going to the dentist and I am convinced that the calm and relaxing presence of 

daylight was an important factor in overcoming this fear.

Another concerning factor is that, without the benefit of natural daylight, the colour matching and 

craftsmanship of dental fillings is likely to be reduced.

I therefore hope you will be minded not to approve this planning application.

Yours sincerely,

Thomas Heatherwick

356-364 Gray's Inn 

Road
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